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STATE OF CALIFORNIA, COUNTY OF EL DORADO 

BOARD OF SUPERVISORS MINUTES _____ M'--a ..... y_l_l~, __ 19 77 

The Board of Supervisors convened in a special meeting for the purpose 
of a Public Hearing, as duly advertised, to consider the utilization of 
Federal Revenue Sharing Funds, with the following present: Supervisors 
Arliene Todd, William V. D. Johnson, W. P. Walker, Lloyd R. Kutter, and 
Thomas L. Stewart. Also present: John J. Fitzpatrick, Assistant to 
the Board; and Sally A. Traub, Deputy Clerk. Sixteen people were present 
in the audience. 

--//--

Mr. John Fitzpatrick, Assistant to the Board, submitted the following 
requests for use of the Revenue Sharing Funds: 

Thahmulla Mewuk Indian Council requested $3,000.00 to record their 
language for educational purposes (in dictionary form), and that space 
be provided within the County for four employees or funds be made avail­
able to rent the needed space. Ms. Lee Garbani spoke on behalf of the 
Council and stressed the need for the money and space in order to record 
their language for history. 

Mother Lode Rehabilitation Enterprises requested $2,280.00 to be used 
as matching funds for grants from the State Department of Rehabilitation 
to generate approximately five times more spending power. 

The Ad-Hoc Committee to Retain the Old County Office Center for Use by 
Community Service Organizations requested $175,000.00 to renovate and 
restore the Porter Muffler Building in order to utilize the building for 
the benefit of all the people of EI Dorado County. 

Mr. Fitzpatrick then advised that the Revenue Sharing Funds had been 
proposed for use for construction of the new Superior Court Building 
at Placerville. 

Ms. Diane Adcock, on behalf of the Commission on the Status of Women, 
requested one-half of the available funds for human services programs 
(i.e., Child Care Centers, Women Against Battering, Women Against Rape, 
and Child Abuse Prevention). 

Ms. Kay King, on behalf 0f the Battered Women and the Rape Crisis Line, 
stressed the need for the human services programs. 

Mr. Marlo Edman spoke in favor of renovating the Porter Muffler Building 
in order to house these proposed programs. 

Ms. Linda Barbour was in support of the request to bring the Porter 
Muffler Building up to standards for the social programs. 

Ms. Debbi Styles, Tenants Rising United, requested financial help for 
her organization. 

Ms. Mary Allison suggested that a portion of the Porter Muffler Building, 
if .'renovated, could be used for over-the - counter food stamp sales. 

Supervisor Stewart left the room. 
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Miss Hazel Hoak submitted a proposal for use of Revenue Sharing Funds for 
the Child Care Centers . 

Also present were Carla Turoff and Sandy Hartshorn who spoke in favor of 
the human services programs . 

Chairman Johnson stated that all proposals to be considered for use of 
the funds must be received , in writing , by June 10 , 1977 . 

No action was taken, and the meeting was adjourned to Tuesday, May 17 , 
1977, at 10:00 a.m . 

APPROVED~~~~~ __ ~~~~~~~ ________ __ 

ATTEST : Carl A. Kelly , 
county Clerk and 

officio Clerk 
the 

By 

5/11/77 

, Chairman 
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